

Mrs McEvoy
Deerhurst and Apperley Church of England Primary School
Apperley
Gloucester
GL19 4DQ

09 February 2015

Dear Colleague

Your school is eligible for a national award for children's attainment

On behalf of SSAT, I am writing to congratulate you, your staff and children on the recently published results of your 2014 national tests.

As you may be aware, SSAT collates and analyses data from the DfE and Ofsted to publish the annual **Educational Outcomes database**. Member schools use it to benchmark their achievements and find collaboration partners, and SSAT use it to identify the schools eligible to win an annual **SSAT Educational Outcomes Award.**

Our analysis shows that your school has enabled children to achieve attainment in reading, writing and maths that is significantly higher than the national average at key stage 2, and includes higher than average added value., This achievement puts you in the top 10% of schools nationally and makes you eligible for an award. We would like to congratulate you on this success.

For schools who are members of SSAT, this significant achievement means they become a winner of the 2014 **Educational Outcomes Award for Exceptional Attainment.** In past years, you may have seen winning schools feature in local and national press. So that you can join this year's winners and receive your award, we would like to invite you to join SSAT. **Your award is being reserved for you until the end of February, so be sure to sign up by the end of the month.**

Membership is just £275 for 12 months, and means your school is part of the largest and longest-standing network of schools. The extensive benefits that come as part of the Primary Network programme include access to the Educational Outcomes database, your award certificate and a logo. Please see the enclosed flyer for full details – you may find the showcasing opportunities, networking, school visits and hosting opportunities of particular interest.

Our sincerest congratulations again to you, your team and your children.

With very best wishes,

thoropubat buth

Fiona Aubrey-Smith Head of Primary

E: fiona.aubrey-smith@ssatuk.co.uk T: 020 7802 2399